CUB SCOUT PACK 70
1456 LAFOND AVE,
ST. PAUL, MN. 55104

Midway Men’s Club . 7-10-2023

On behalf of Cub Scout pack 70, I would like to thank the Midway Men’s
Club for your generous donation of $2000. With this gift we will be able to
provide several overnight campouts over the next year to our scouts and
their adult partners and ensure that any boy wishing to participate in an
outing may do so. We will also be sending our adult leaders to specific
training sessions for the positions that they hold. We will also be looking at
upgrading some of our equipment this year. This has been a trying couple of
years for all of us. What we had planned for last year we are looking forward
to doing this year as things are permitted.

Programs like ours are so valuable to the children in our community.
Scouting enables them to discover and learn about the outdoors and world

around us and provides opportunities and experiences that some might
otherwise never have.

It is great to know that supportive organizations like yours are so willing to
contribute and play such a vital role in the lives of our youth. Through the
Cub Scout program the boys gain self confidence and learn valuable skills
such as communication, teamwork, and citizenship; skills that will last a
lifetime.

Thank you again for your help in keeping the Scouting tradition alive with
your generous support to our pack.

Gratefully Yours,

Al Madison
Cubmaster Pack 70




